Steven Seee

From: Kaela Ray <kaelajray@gmail.com>

Sent: Monday, February 24, 2025 9:32 PM

To: House Health and Human Services Committee

Ce: Rep. Baginski, Jacquelyn M.; policastrogroup @gmail.com;
beatriceaesthetics@gmail.com

Subject: ATTN: Steve Sepe-Support for Bill 5351

To whom it may concern,

| am writing to express my strong support for Bill 5351, which protects patient choice and ensures highly qualified
aesthetic nurses can continue providing exceptional care.

As a long-time patient of Sarah Beatrice, | trust her expertise, personalized care, and commitment to my well-being. Her

knowledge and skill have been invaluable in addressing my aesthetic concerns, and the continuity of care she provides is
irreplaceable.

Passing this bill is crucial to maintaining access to the high-quality care that |, and many others, depend on. If this bill
were opposed, | would be forced to find another provider—an unnecessary and disruptive change, given the outstanding
care | already receive. It could even push me to seek treatment in another state, interrupting the continuity of care and
trust | have built with Sarah. | urge you to support Bill 5351 to preserve patient choice and access to skilled professionals.

Thank you for your time and consideration.

Kaeila Ray
401-256-8184
Kaelajray@gmail.com
26 Pine Crest Dr
Riverside, RI 02915




